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 Our schools’ volunteers 

present an excellent lesson to 

year 10 classes on the subject 

of pregnancy and the 

development of the foetus 

 

 

 

 Volunteers visit most of the 

schools in Worthing and a 

few further afield 

 

 They are  currently waiting 

for schools to return so that 

they can resume this 

 Acorn news in a nutshell 

Acorn continues to offer counselling during 

the Covid pandemic 

 Coming soon—Look out for our new 

logo!  With new premises and a new 

address, Acorn needs new branding! 

 Clients now have the choice of  face to 

face meetings in our counselling room 

at Pilgrim House, St Dunstan’s Road, 

Worthing BN13 1AA or telephone 

counselling 

 

 We have developed Covid 

protocols to keep everyone safe 

 

 We are supporting a good 

number of clients approaching us 

for counselling 

The class found it really 
engaging, thanks a lot. 
(Teacher) 

    Entrance here 

Counselling room 

Follow this link to watch two of our volunteers talking about Acorn counselling 

All our counselling is provided FREE by specially 
trained and supervised counselling volunteers.  
Many of our clients like to make a donation to our 
work.  We are always happy to receive these. To 
make a donation, see the Support page on our 
website.   

 

 

I can’t believe how much 
speaking to someone once 
a week changed my life at 
such a hard time. 
Wonderful charity. (Client) 

https://youtu.be/JhbucuVlMUs
https://www.acornworthing.org.uk/friends-of-acorn-pregnancy-counselling-centre/

